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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS
DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS

(Indeterminate Sentence Review Board)
[Filed April 22, 2021, 5:32 p.m.]

BOARD MEETING CHANGE

The indeterminate sentence review board has changed the following 
regularly scheduled board meeting from June 14 to June 7, 2021.

If you need further information, please contact Robin Riley, Ex-
ecutive Assistant, at P.O. Box 40907, Olympia, WA 98504-0907, or call 
360-407-2415 or email isrb@doc.wa.gov.
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